
CONGRATULATIONS!

PittMed Professionalism Accolade

“Dr. Hong was one of my senior residents during my time at UPMC 
St. Margaret. Now that my general surgery rotation is complete I can say 
that I have worked with numerous residents...but Dr. Hong without 
question took the most interest in my success in the OR. He took time 
during a case to work through some specific skills, and gave my pointers 
on peri-operative career/career planning in between cases. 

… He made me feel included, and gave me the benefit of the doubt at all 
the times that I needed support. Thank you Dr. Hong.”

-- submitted by UPSOM medical student
Surgery Clerkship, Spring 2021
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Yeahwa Hong, MD 
Resident, PGY3
Department of Surgery
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